
Dear Members of the Great and Little Shelford

Community, 

I hope this week's newsletter finds you and your

family well. Last week, we loved marking our

Book Week with a variety of events. Each day,

different staff members shared texts at

lunchtime. Y3, Y5 and Y6 also enjoyed meeting

authors. 
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Meanwhile, we enjoyed sharing many buddy reading events

throughout the week. On Thursday, we marked World Book Day.

Thank you all for your wonderful costumes! There are some

photo collages below. During the day, we took part in a parade,

book parties and 'Drop Everything and Read', where all pupils

and adults stopped to read when Mrs. Alderson rang a bell. 

Mrs. Alderson and all the other dalmatians (I mean staff) also

want to say a further huge thank you to the families and

members of the community who supported through purchasing

texts via the PTA's book Wish List. 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2WSDF7L9G47UW?ref_=wl_share
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C E L E B R A T I O N  W O R S H I P  -  4 T H  M A R C H  2 0 2 2

Kayley C – for a positive attitude towards learning and your

outstanding kindness.

Tom S - for your hard work and progress in writing and reading. You

have been working very hard with you reading always using your

phonics effectively to read tricky words.

Isabelle S - for excellent effort during our Forest School sessions. You

enthusiastically took part in creating your own stick man by collecting

natural resources and attaching them together effectively.

Rupert R – for super effort in writing, creating a fantastic ‘Wanted’

poster for the gingerbread man.

Matias B – for showing a thoughtful, inquisitive and hardworking

approach – taking great care in all subjects.

 

Pupils gathered together on Zoom for our weekly Celebration Worship. As

we joined, we shared our song relating to Positive Choices Week. 

We opened the celebration worship with our signed gathering statement

linked to our school vision:

Leader: We live and work in harmony

Response: With love for one another

Celia - Pupil Acts of Kindness - Mhinaku G - for kindness towards others.

Cyril - Staff Acts of Kindness - Mrs. Alderson - for her organisation of Book

Week and World Book day. 

Silver Bins: Y1 & Y4

Dinner Winner:  Y3

Wonderful Walkers: Y2

Headteacher Awards:

We said, "Au revoir!" to M. Gance, who had been visiting this week from

Verneuil-en-Halatte. We also sang him, "Bonne Anniversaire!" to mark a

very special birthday. 

 

Housepoints: this week's winning house is domus

praestantium - the house of excellence - The Owls.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5OsYCUSIDEE
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Announcements
St. Mary's Church Announcement

Tree Felling - St. Mary's Church 
 

The tree felling at St. Mary's Church, Great Shelford has been moved
to 4th, 5th and 6th April - during the school holidays. 

Parking and Turning
 

As we all know, parking and turning on Church Street is very
challenging. Please be particularly considerate to our local residents
and respect private entrances, which should not be turned around in. 

Cambridgeshire Constabulary Newsletter
 

The March Cambridgeshire Constabulary Newsletter can be found
here. 

http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/storage/secure_download/aTY3OUQxRXF5cUIvSjd6MjNFN0JIUT09


Wheelscape

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDfh4d_9ExCsBUXQKaP6AGM4NEAXtfBoaXJ95_4VOxfqyKAQ/viewform
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